
Hello, 

 

I am writing this email to ask you support the international languages program. It 

seems every few years I hear similar rumblings about the program and I am quite 

tired of it if I am being honest. This program is beneficial to all students and is an 

integral part of many communities. Why this is being disputed is something I will 

never understand. It is incredibly frustrating and disheartening. I hope you help 

support this program. Especially now during a pandemic is not the time to bring 

this into question. Parents have enough to worry about; I don't want to worry about 

this as well. 

 

Thank you for listening, 

 

Nahuel Barrios 
 


